Office of the President

4200 Faculty/Administration Building
Detroit, MI 48202

313-577-2230

Fax: 313-577-3200

May 28, 2014

Dr. Sultana Nahar

Ohio State University
Department of Astronomy
Columbus, Ohio 43210

Dear Dr. Nahar:

Each year, upon the recommendation of the Board of Directors of the Wayne State University .
Alumni Association, the University recognizes the outstanding achievements of its most
distinguished alumni. On behalf of the University and your fellow alumni, it is my pleasure to
inform you that you have been selected as a recipient of the Distinguished Alumni Award for
2014. The awards will be presented at a 10 a.m. reception outside the football stadium
preceding the WSU homecoming football game at noon on Saturday, September 27. You and
your guests are invited to remain for half time at approximately 1:30 p.m. so that you may be
recognized during the game.

We are proud of your accomplishments, and we look forward to your being with us to receive

the award. Your acceptance of this recognition will bring much satisfaction to the entire Wayne
State community.

Ty Stevenson, Executive Director of the Alumni Association, will contact you to confirm your
acceptance. In the meantime, you may contact him at 313-577-2308 if you have any questions.
I'look forward to your participation.

Congratulations and best wishes.

Sincerely,

[ —
oz
M. Roy Wilson
President




